
   Dear Parent or Grandparent, 

 

As you know our children love stories, in previous    
Reception classes we have run a session called Drop 
Everything and Read. This is where for the last 25 
minutes of the day we will stop what we are doing and 
you are invited in to share books from the classroom 
with your child and other children in class.  

If you would like to come along to this special session 
for Reception, we will be running this every Friday at 
2.45pm from after half term. The first  date of Drop 
Everything and Read will be Friday 10th June 2022 
and then every Friday until the end of term.  

We are very excited to start this up again and we 
hope that you will be able to join us. 

 

Best wishes, 

Miss McDonnell 


